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As a lawful gun owner and supporter of the 2nd Ammendment - I follow any potential 

changes to our constitutional rights.  I fail to see how the changes you are proposing 

do anything to prevent illegal gun ownership or illegal use of guns on our society.  

Legal gun owners make great strides to follow the rules and laws of our territory and 

country.  They take classes, pay their hard earned money to do things the right way 

so that they can protect themselves and their families.  Honoring the laws on the 

books that put criminals in jail for their bad behavior is the only way to change the 

safety of our streets.  District Attorneys need to follow up with the laws that we 

ALREADY have.  Making more laws don't make criminals follow more laws.  They 

don't respect our laws or our State legislatures because we do not follow up on 

prosecutions.  Criminals don't care about these proposed new bills - because they 

know they don't care about the laws right now, nor will they every care about them.  

GET REAL!  GET TOUGH! We are tax paying, law abiding citizens and you are trying 

to make US the criminals.  How does that work?  I stand against these proposed 

illegal bills that will take away the rights of WE THE PEOPLE!   


